
From: Raed Mansour  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 4:39 PM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: RE: Ethics Question for Attending a Meeting  

 
Hi Steve, 
 
As per required after attending this meeting, I am submitting this summary: 
 
I attended the Apple Local Government Forum co-hosted by CDW-g in Chicago from 9:30a to 12p where 
they highlighted mobile technology solutions focused on the following: Modernizing government 
agencies, Driving ROI through mobile app development, Maintaining security and privacy, and 
Simplifying management and deployment. They provided subject matter experts to help us gain insight 
into potential Apple solutions for government agencies that were in attendance at the meeting. 
 
Thank you, 
Raed 
 
PS – Only had a bottled water. Nothing vegan. 
 
 
Raed Mansour 
Director, Office of Innovation 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
 


